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To Whom It May Concern,

I'm writing to recommend that Rachel Reed be accepted into your program.  She has worked with our family for the past eighteen months, and has demonstrated her responsibility and strength of character while helping to take care of our Type One Diabetic son.  She is very punctual and handles schedules with ease.   Please feel free to contact me with any questions regarding Rachel. She is an exemplary young person.


Sincerely,

Gwen Kennedy 
ELL Teacher, Basalt Elementary School
MA Curriculum and Instruction
970-618-4641

